
 

 

Reactions to the plan to pave West Granite Creek Park as a Parking Lot 
from Dexter Neighborhood Residents  

(and other Prescott citizens) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kids playing in the creek. 

- Sabrina Swab 
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A beautiful trail and park which we 
frequently enjoy! -Vicki Johnson 
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I will always cherish the memories of walking 
my toddlers along the trail from mile high 
middle school to granite creek park looking for 
cool bugs, snakes and ravens.  - Nicole Lund 

To see the development of a 

paved parking area on the park 
would be yet another loss of our 
green spaces that seem to 
dwindle away with the years, 
just as the childhood memories 
of its magnificence. - Isaac Nache  


